MIRMIL NEWSLETTER Ceplembes

EMPLOYEE LUNCH

BIRTHDAYS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

We will be closed Monday September
2nd for Labour Day. We will reopen with

regular hours on Tuesday September 3rd.

Happy Work Anniversary to the
following Mirmil Team members:

e Carlos Castellano - 3 years
o Trevor Foster - 5 years

e Patrick May - 5 years

e Lorraine Semple - 20 years
e Rob Semple - 25 years

Thank you for all that you do!

SOCIAL HOUR

Our last social hour of the year
will be held on September 12th
from 5-6 p.m. at Fogorig Brewery.

Please let Sam T know if you are
interested in attending.



SUMMER STUDENT THANK YOU

Just want to give a big thank you to all our summer students this
year! We appreciate all your hard work!!

Why did the boy eat his math homework?

..... because the teacher told him it was a piece of cake



